
Celebrate Freedom- “God Bless America” 
Don Williams- July 2, 2023 

 
Pray 

“God Bless America” 
 
Psalm 33:12 
“Blessed is the nation whose God is the 
Lord…” 
 

Pray  
“God Turn America” 

 
2 Chronicles 7:14 
“if My people, who are called by My 
name, will humble themselves and pray 
and seek My face and turn from their 
wicked ways, then I will hear from 
heaven, and I will forgive their sin and 
will heal their land.” 
 

• Turn back to God’s Word 
 

• Turn from Neglecting worship 
 
James 4:8 
“Draw near to God and He will draw near 
to you.” 

 
• Turn from Celebrating 

unbiblical actions 
 
Genesis 1:27 
“So God created mankind in His own 
image, in the image of God He created 

them; male and female He created 
them.” 
 
Genesis 2:24 
“That is why a man leaves his father and 
mother and is united to his wife, and 
they become one flesh.” 
 

Gary Hamrick, “a Biblical response to 
the “transing” of America.” 

 
• Turn from Lawlessness 

 
Matthew 24:12 
“And because lawlessness will abound, 
the love of many will grow cold.” 
 
Judges 21:25 (NKJV) 
“In those days there was no king in 
Israel; everyone did what was right in his 
own eyes.” 
 

Pray  
“God Save Americans” 

 
Romans 1:16 
“For I am not ashamed of the gospel, 
because it is the power of God that 
brings salvation to everyone who 
believes: first to the Jew, then to the 
Gentile.” 
 
 

2 Chronicles 7:14 
“if My people, who are called by My 
name, will humble themselves and pray 
and seek My face and turn from their 
wicked ways, then I will hear from 
heaven, and I will forgive their sin and 
will heal their land.” 
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